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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 5th September 2006

Question No 10
Question: John Lahart
“To ask the Manager if he is aware of concerns of residents of The Drive, Boden Park, who communicated these concerns to Mr John Bonner of Dublin City Council, with regard to the possibility that the Boden Heath development may have been constructed over the 1000mm water main?”

Reply:

This matter, which was queried by the Boden Park Residents, was raised by South Dublin County Council with Dublin City Council in 2005. At that time the matter was thoroughly investigated and the 9m setback of buildings from the watermain was confirmed by Dublin City Council. This investigative work included the digging of two trial holes. It also confirmed that the watermain is located as per Dublin City Council’s “as constructed” records and as shown on the drawings of the contractor who built the estate Park Developments Ltd.
The Residents of Nos 9,11,13,15, & 17 The Drive, Boden Park who signed the letter posing the original query, were informed of these facts in letters dated the 1st June 2005 and also 30th August 2005 from the Divisional Engineer Dublin City Council. 
